
Mar. 16, 2011 
 
Relief Effort for Damage from Pacific Coast of Tohoku Earthquake 
 
We would like to express our deepest condolences for all those lost their lives as a result 
of the Pacific Coast of Tohoku Earthquake as well as convey our sincere sympathies for 
the many people affected by the disaster. 
To aid the earliest recovery from severe and extensive damage by the earthquake, we 
have decided to donate 20 million yen, 15 million yen by Okaya & Co. and altogether 5 
million yen by its subsidiaries including those located outside Japan. For supplemental 
support, we are conducting internal fundraising campaign among directors and 
employees of Okaya and its subsidiaries. 
 
 


